
 

 

Southeastern U.S. Chapter Report 

January 8, 2013 

 

Membership:  26 

 

Carry forward:  $138.06 

 

Lookout related information: 

 

-Primary activity is to develop chapters in the 14 states that do not have them.  All 

of these states, except Alabama, now have a State FFLA Representative. 

 

-Good progress is being made in both SC and GA.   Leaders are in place, but 

membership minimums need to be achieved. 

 

-Encouraged the individual state representatives to develop local FFLA chapters 

under their guidance.  This is a proven way to develop FFLA membership. 

 

Goals for 2013: 

 

-Increase the number of NHLR nominations from the unorganized states, 

especially in the Southeastern U.S. 

 

-Continue to encourage submissions of information and pictures of former 

lookouts on www.fflos.com  (Former Fire Lookout Site register) 

 

 -The Southeastern U.S. Chapter will co-host the 2013 Summer Meeting of the 

Eastern and the Southern Regions in Beckley, WV. 

 

Keith Argow 

Director, Southeastern U.S. Chapter  

Forest Fire Lookout Association 


